
















The publication of this information is made for transparency purposes only, as further detailed in the Pfizer EEA HCP Privacy Policy at https://privacycenter.pfizer.com/en (section "Disclosures of transfer of value"). It does not entail a general authorization to those accessing the website to carry out any further 
processing of health care professionals' (HCP's) data, such as combining it with the information published on other websites.
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